
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � NOVEMBER 4, 2002 
 
 TORII STREET TRAFFIC IMPROVEMENTS 
 

Council adopted the following resolution at the Council meeting of October 28, 2002, with 
respect to Item 21, Report No. 72 of the Committee of the Whole meeting of October 21, 
2002: 

 
�The Committee of the Whole recommends that this matter be referred to 
the Committee of the Whole meeting of November 4, 2002, to allow staff to 
review the resident�s petition.� 

 
 Recommendation: 
 
 Councillor Bernie DI Vona recommends: 
 

That Vaughan Council receives the letter and petition dated October 2002 from the 
residents of Torii Street; 
 
That the Engineering Dept. reviews the traffic calming measures in the area of Torii 
Street West of Torii Park; 
 
That a traffic calming agent be implemented, a distance before the section of the road 
west of Torii Park in order to eliminate speeders in the neighbourhood. 
 
Purpose 

 
 To reduce the speeding and the possibility of further accidents occurring. 

 
Background 
 
There have been numerous serious accidents on Torii Street.  In fact, five accidents in six 
years have occurred in the same location.   
 
Vaughan Council has received photos of vehicles that have hit the curb and landed 
upside down on residential properties, on two separate occasions. 
 
Vaughan Council had approved of a raised crosswalk in the vicinity of the park, with the 
understanding that the Engineering Dept would revisit this matter. 

 
 Attachment 
 
 Letter & Petition � Members of Council Only 
 

Report prepared by: 
 
Lucy Cardile 
Administrative Assistant 
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